
FEB Tropical Storm Weather Advisory for  Monday September 11, 2017

The Federal Executive Board advises that FEDERAL OFFICES in the Metro Atlanta Area will 
be CLOSED on Monday September 11, 2017.  Metro Atlanta Area Federal Agencies should 
not to report to their worksite but should implement their Unscheduled Telework and 
Unscheduled Leave Policies as outlined by their agency’s policy.

On Sunday September 10, 2017 the National Weather Service issued a Tropical Storm 
Warning for The State of Georgia North due to Hurricane Irma and extreme weather conditions 
that included high winds of 50-60 miles per hour, flash floods, and 3 to 5 inches of rain, 
throughout Metro Atlanta and Central Georgia. Extreme caution should be exercised 
throughout the metro area during this storm.

We will continue monitoring the weather conditions for Metro Atlanta and will update our 
advisories as require by changes in the weather conditions.

Teleworkers are expected to work their full workday schedule or take leave if unable to 
Telework.  Use of Telework should be based on individual Agency policies. If you have 
questions about your Telework and Leave Policy please contact your specific agency 
representative. 

Again, The Federal Executive Board advises that FEDERAL OFFICES in the Metro Atlanta 
Area will be CLOSED on Monday September 11, 2017.


